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As a result of the Tohoku Pacific Ocean Earthquake on March 11th 2011, Narita

International Airport Corporation (NAA) has been providing radiation readings

from samplings conducted at the vicinity of the airport (Ichihara City in Chiba

Prefecture, Hokota City and Tokai-mura in Ibaraki Prefecture) through NAA’s

Official Website, since the afternoon of the 19th.

Please be advised that in lieu of these samplings, NAA will now conduct

samplings within the airport premises, twice a day (10:00 and 19:00) and will

make those results of the radiation readings available on NAA’s Official Website.

Narita International Airport Official Website

Japanese Version

http://www.narita-airport.jp/jp/

English Version

http://www.narita-airport.jp/en/
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